
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 4:44:04 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 2:22 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Adrienne Rogers

-- Company --

-- Comments --
As a Hydro One customer I do not approve this application for rate increases.
There should be a moratorium on all increases for Hydro One. The Wynne government is talking out of
two sides of their mouths depending on their political agenda. You as the OEB should see this for what
it is and decline this application.  However have you ever done that? I wouldn't mind seeing the
statistics of all the Hydro One rate increase applications that have been submitted to you in the last two
years and how many were approved and how many were declined.
Sincerely,
Adrienne Rogers

-- Attachment --
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